Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Sean Frantom

Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 8:44 AM

To: Lena Bonner; Carla Delaney; Amelio R. Lamkin; Commissioner Wayne Guilfoyle; Takiyah
A. Douse

Subject: Agenda ltem

Ms. Bonner,
Please add the following agenda item from myself and Commissioner Guilfoyle under Public Services-

Start the discussion to move Code Enforcement under the Marshall Dept. effective January 1, 2025.

Thank you,
Sean
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